
Submitter: Mark Atherton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB916 

Funding striking workers has such an obvious outcome of incentivizing, increasing 

and lengthening strikes I’m dismayed this idea is even being considered.  This will 

only raise costs for everyone while benefitting only a smaller minority of workers.  

One cynically wonders how much the current state leadership is beholden to unions 

to even consider this.  Please stop this. 


